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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Planning Commission  
 
FROM:  Patsy Horton, Division Manager 
 
DATE:  October 5, 2015 
 
RE: No. 15TP035 – Rapid City Area Metropolitan Planning Organization 

Website Request for Proposals 
 
 
Attached for your review and approval is the draft Request for Proposals in order to 
develop a user friendly website for the Rapid City Area Metropolitan Planning 
Organization. The current MPO information is located on the City of Rapid City’s website. 
This project will enable a separate site to allow the MPO the ability to provide better 
customer service to its member agencies and enhanced public participation 
opportunities. 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION: Staff recommends approval of the Request for 
Proposals with language changes from the review committee, prior to 
dissemination, for a Rapid City Area Metropolitan Planning Organization website. 
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